CITY OF

WHERE MINNESOTA CONNECTS

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Waite Park City Council will hold a public hearing at Waite Park
City Hall, 19 13" Avenue North, on Monday, June 4, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. or soon thereafter, to
consider revision of the water and sewer rates in Appendix B — Waite Park Schedule of Fee
Charges. A copy is available at City Hall for review.

All interested persons are invited and encouraged to attend or send written comments.

Dated this 11" day of May, 2018.

Shaunna Johnson
City Administrator-Clerk-Treasurer
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